
From: HHS IEA (OS/IEA) <HHSIEA@hhs.gov> 
To: HHS IEA (OS/IEA)HHSIEA@hhs.gov

Date: 2/6/2013 12:37:24 PM 
Subject: Medicaid Affordable Care Act FAQs

HHS Intergovernmental and External Affairs Notification

February 6, 2013

From: Paul Dioguardi
Director, Office of Intergovernmental and External Affairs 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services

RE: Medicaid Affordable Care Act FAQsToday, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) posted a set of frequently asked questions to the Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services (CMCS) Medicaid.gov website discussing a range of issues including the Basic Health Program, the new FMAPs and how states qualify, MAGI issues, and thecoverage of pregnant women and children.Click here to view the FAQs: http://www.medicaid.gov/State-Resource-Center/Frequently-Asked-Questions/CMCS-Ask-Questions.htmlPlease direct questions to HHSIEA@hhs.gov.
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